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201 Waubesa Street
Madison, WI 53704

Subject:  Approval of Final Revised Work Plan for Polychlorinated Biphenyl Recommended Activities
Madison-Kipp Corporation, 201 Waubesa Street, Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Mr. Meunier:

The Department of Natural Resources (Department) and the United States Environmental Protection Agency
(EPA) have completed their review of the “Final Revised Work Plan for Polychlorinated Biphenyl Recommended
Activities, Madison-Kipp Corporation, Madison, Wisconsin”, dated December 2012 and submitted via email on
December 5, 2012, on your behalf by Chris Kubacki of Arcadis.

The Department, in consultation and conjunction with the EPA, approve the revised work plan in its final form as
provided on December 5,2012. A brief summary of the work plan contents is outlined below.

The work plan describes the excavation of two areas on the Madison Kipp Corporation (MKC) property
determined to have polychlorinated biphenyl (PCB) contaminant concentrations greater than 50 parts per million
(ppm). Contaminated soil will be disposed at a Toxic Substance Control Act (TSCA)-approved landfill.
Numerous confirmation soil samples will be collected and analyzed to confirm the extent of PCB contamination
has been adequately remediated. Additional excavation may be required based upon the results of the
confirmation sampling. In the long-term, a combination of on-site engineering controls and institutional controls
will be used to address any PCB contamination below 50 ppm that remains on-site.

This work plan addresses only accessible soils that are on-site as identified in the work plan. If, through the
course of additional investigation, other areas of concern are discovered, these other areas will need to be

addressed under a separate work plan.

Please contact me at 608-275-3310 if you have any questions.

Linda Hanefeld
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
South Central Region Team Supervisor

ec: Ken Zolnierczyk, US EPA
Mike Schmoller, DNR
Chris Kubacki, Arcadis
David Crass, Michael Best and Friederich
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